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ATTENTION RESIDENTS 
 

Windy Ridge, Slipper Hill, Hunter Circle, Tannery Dr. 
and Heather Circle 

 
As you may have noticed there has been an increase in 
HMLD activity in your neighborhood recently. To continue to 
provide you with safe, reliable power, we are upgrading the 
underground conductor that feeds your area. 
 
This is a fairly large and complicated process. It will include 
the digging of trenches along the grass plots in front of some 
of your homes, across some driveways, and across some of 
the roads. The areas disturbed will be remediated (repaved, 
loamed and reseeded, etc.)  
 
The trench work is completed, and we are currently replacing 
loam. Driveway patching will begin within the next few weeks, 
and before winter. 
 
We will continue to do our best to communicate throughout 
the process, keep the inconvenience to the residents to a 
minimum, and complete the job as soon as possible. We 
appreciate your patience during this project. 

 
 

Questions and concerns can be addressed at the Holden Municipal Light Department. 

508-210-5400 
 


